
Special Forum/Discussion on How Real Estate Tax is Calculated for 
Vermilion City & Vermilion Township 
 
In response to the significant increase in real estate values, throughout Erie County, 
Serving Our Seniors is working with the Erie County Treasurer, Caleb Stidham, to help older 
adults (age 60+) understand how their real estate taxes were calculated.  Taxes paid are 
based upon the unique taxing district, in which one lives.  The forum/discussions are 
scheduled to take for those who live in the City of Vermilion and Vermilion Twp: 
 
      March 4, 2025, 1:30 pm - 3 pm, VERMILON CITY RESIDENTS Vermilion Ritter Public 
Library, 5680 Liberty Ave - Vermilion.  
 
       March 7, 2025, 1:30pm – 3pm,  VERMILION TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS, Vermilion 
Ritter Public Library, 5680 Liberty Ave - Vermilion.   
 
 An audience of 30 or more is required to justify holding the forum/discussion.  If the 
number of registrations are less than 30 for each, the two forums will be combined into one 
and held March 7, 2025.   
 
Advanced registration is required, no later than February 25, 2025,  by calling Serving Our 
Seniors reservation line 419-504-0585; or e-mailing MAIL@ServingOurSeniors.org.  Leave 
your name, phone number that the date of the forum you wish to attend.  If the forum is 
cancelled or combined, you will be notified by phone. 
 
For more information call Serving Our Seniors at 419-624-1856. Ask to speak with Brenda 
Henry or Sue Daugherty.  

 


